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Ref: 208787 

Wednesday, 18 August 2021 

John Palethorpe 
By email to fyi-request-16058-451d9ecc@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Tēnā koe John, 

Response to your request for Official Information  

On 13 July 2021, you requested from the Human Rights Commission (“the Commission”) all 
correspondence between the HRC and the group Speak Up For Women, particularly 
involving the HRC's PRISM report. 

On 10 August 2012, we notified you that we required an extension of time to provide you that 
information. 

Please now see attached a copy of the information you requested. Some information has 
been withheld to protect the privacy of natural persons and for administrative reasons (for 
example some email signatures have been removed). 

Alternative avenues 

If you are unhappy with this response, under the Official Information Act you are entitled to 
complain to the Ombudsman’s Office. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or on freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you have any further queries about this response, please feel free to contact me directly. 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Jaimee Paenga 
Legal Adviser 
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